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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am rather relieved to be writing this in somewhat cooler conditions than last week! Hopefully more ‘usual’ weather conditions have 
returned. The children and staff all coped very well despite the conditions and learning continued apace.  
 
I am delighted to inform you that we were visited by the local authority over the past few weeks. It is common practice for schools to be 
chosen, every few years to have their assessment judgments moderated by external experts. This year moderators came to evaluate our 
assessment practices and final judgements in both EYFS and Year 2. I am pleased to report that both year groups ‘passed’ with flying 
colours. The local authority representatives commented on the excellent teacher subject knowledge, the robust assessment procedures 
we have and the integrity shown by all staff to ensure accurate and fair judgments. 
 
I am sure you will join me in thanking all the staff for their hard work and continued dedication to our children. 
 
Miss K Aldred  

 
Transition Day 

It was a pleasure to welcome our new Reception 
September intake just before half term.  Children in our 
current Year R, 1 and 2 will meet their new teachers on 

transition day, Tuesday 4
th

 July.   

 

Dates for your Diaries  
 

29/6/17 – Mufti Day 
30/6/17 –Year 2 School Trip 
7/7/17-   Annual reports to parents 
10/7/17-  Open afternoon 3.15-5.30 
12/7/17-  Family day (Sports day) 
17/7/17 – Year 2 Leavers Disco 
21/7/17 – Final Assembly   
     School closes at 2.00pm  

 

 

 
 

Summer School Uniform 

I would like to remind you that all children should be 
wearing their summer uniform now. 

Girls 

Red/White cotton dresses 
Bagshot Infant School White Polo Tops/Grey 

Skirts/Pinafores/Red sweatshirt/cardigan 
White socks only and polished black shoes 

Boys 

Bagshot Infant School White Polo Tops/Grey 
Shorts/Trousers 

Grey Socks only and polished black shoes 
 

Please note that all children can wear closed toe sandals 
Girl’s hair should be tied up in red bands/scrunchies.  

 

 
Fidget Spinners 

Fidget Spinners are not allowed in school.  

Unfortunately a number of children have been bringing 
them to school recently and this has led to arguments and 

disagreements between children. 
As I have stated previously; these are toys and as such 

should not be brought in to school unless prescribed by an 
educational professional. 

Spinners will be confiscated if found in school. 

 
 

 
‘Spruce up Saturday’ 

09.30-3.00pm 
We desperately need your help on Saturday 1

st
 July. If you 

are able to spare a few hours helping us dig, prune, paint 
and generally sort out or wild areas it would be much 

appreciated. To date, only one parent has volunteered so 
any last minute offers would be gladly received. 

Please let me know, via the school office if you are able to 
help. 


